Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD 18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
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3 June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers
EID
Many of our families will be celebrating Eid at the end of Ramadan this week.

Happy Eid to all our families!! We would like to remind everyone, the school is only able to
authorise one day’s leave for this religious celebration.

Yours faithfully

il

r C van Straaten

Headteacher
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